BUILDING « DEVELOPMENT

August 16, 2019
City Clerk
Jacqueline Beaudry

Planning Manager
Brett Lenart, AICP

Good Afternoon,

We would like to formally request that the proposal for The Garnet Project currently on the
City Council agenda for August 19, 2019 (agenda items B-2 & DB-1) be moved to the agenda
for the September 16, 2019 City Council meeting.

This change will allow our architect time to produce additional requested drawings and to
allow us to time to consider amending our conditions contained in the conditional zoning
request.

Thank you,

Kelly Anders



